
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING   
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, April 28, 2020 at 11:30 a.m. the City of 
Doral Auditor Selection Committee will hold a VIRTUAL MEETING with the Committee 
members and City staff participating via video conferencing. The meeting will be recorded 
and available for public inspection. 
 
Governor DeSantis’ Executive Order Number 20-69 suspended the requirements of 
Section 112.286, Florida Statutes and the Florida Sunshine Law, that a quorum to be 
present in person, and that a local government body meet at a specific public place. The 
Executive Order also allows local government bodies to utilize communications media 
technology, such as telephonic and video conferencing for local government body 
meetings. 
 
Public Comment: members of the public that wish to provide comments to the 
Committee may do so by emailing the City Clerk at cityclerk@cityofdoral.com.  Comments 
must be submitted with your name and full address by Monday, April 27, 2020 for the 
Committee to review them prior to the meeting. Comments may also be submitted after 
the meeting, and they will be circulated to the committee as well as remain as a part of 
the record of the meeting. 
 
        Connie Diaz, MMC 
        City Clerk, City of Doral 
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